
  

New COVID-19 Testing Site in Boynton Beach; 

Belle Glade Sites Also Offer Testing 

 

A drive-through COVID-19 testing site will be opened at Caloosa Park, 1300 S.W. 35th Avenue, 

Boynton Beach, 33426. Enter the site from Congress Avenue, south of Woolbright Road. Testing 

will start Monday, January 3 and the hours of operation will be 9 A.M. to 5 P.M., 7 days a week 

until further notice. Testing is free but where available insurance or Medicare/Medicaid programs 

will be billed to help cover the costs of testing. Please bring your insurance card to the testing 

center. 

This is the ninth public testing site in Palm Beach County to open in addition to FAU Tech 

Runway, South County Civic Center, Mid County Senior Center, Gaines Park, Wells Community 

Center, Palm Beach Gardens Library, Department of Health - Belle Glade, and Health Care District 

Site at Lakeside Hospital. 

Palm Beach County would like to remind the public that there are many options available for 

residents to get testing. Besides the more than 160 locations found on 

our website, www.pbcgov.com, most commercial pharmacies and physician’s offices are able 

to do COVID testing for little or no cost. In addition to providing testing, many of these locations 

also offer vaccines. Please do not go to Palm Beach County hospital emergency rooms for COVID 

testing. 

For more info on COVID-19, visit the Palm Beach County COVID-19 website or contact the 

Department of Health COVID-19 Call Center, available 24/7, at 1(866) 779-6121 or 

email: COVID-19@flhealth.gov. 

  
 

https://discover.pbcgov.org/coronavirus/Pages/testing-sites.aspx
http://www.pbcgov.com/
https://discover.pbcgov.org/coronavirus/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:COVID-19@flhealth.gov

